
the brochurestore
.com

Dear Customer:

After much thought and consideration, we have decided to close our

Web Store. We thank you for all of your patronage over the years.

We are still a printing facility and can make your brochures for you. If you

have made a brochure on our site, WE STILL HAVE ALL CUSTOMER

FILES AND CAN STILL PRODUCE YOUR BROCHURES FOR YOU.

Please give Bob a call at 973-887-4700 for assistance.

Thank you!


